
 

 

 

 

 

15th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you know our topic next half term is Set Sail.  As part of this we will be 

basing our learning around pirates and their adventures. 

 

We are going to have 2 pirate weeks commencing Monday 1st July. To make our 

learning super exciting we thought it would be a great idea to dress up as 

pirates.   

 

Please send in a pirate outfit in a named bag on Monday 1st July.  We will end 

with a celebratory pirate day on Friday 12th July.  We will send the costumes 

home on the Thursday evening prior to this so the children can arrive ready as 

pirates for the Friday. 

 

Your outfit could include: 

 Stripy t-shirt 

 Old clothes 

 Waistcoat 

 Eye patch 

 Bandana/head scarf etc 

 

Please do not send in play swords or guns.  We will not be able to play with 

these. 

 

If you have any questions or need help sourcing a pirate outfit please come and 

see us.   

 

Thank you 

 

 

Year One Team 


